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Chapterhouse: Dune
What if the entire universe happened to be the creation of alien
minds? Dreens are extraordinary storytellers--and they can actually
make the worlds they imagine come to life--and this is the origin of
Earth and the entire known universe. Even though Dreens live far
across the universe, the human race has the technology for
interstellar travel and the military power to destroy the aliens' core
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planet. But Earth itself is only sustained by the continued existence
of the Dreens. If the last Dreen dies, all of humanity will
disappear!A science fiction adventure showcasing the imagination that
made Frank Herbert famous and the wry wit and satire that brought
Brian Herbert critical acclaim.

A Chorus of Fire
Paul of Dune is a sci-fi adventure novel everyone will want to read
and no one will be able to forget. Frank Herbert's Dune ended with
Paul Muad'Dib in control of the planet Dune. Herbert's next Dune book,
Dune Messiah, picked up the story several years later after Paul's
armies had conquered the galaxy. But what happened between Dune and
Dune Messiah? How did Paul create his empire and become the Messiah?
Following in the footsteps of Frank Herbert, New York Times
bestselling authors Brian Herbert and Kevin J. Anderson are answering
these questions in Paul of Dune. The Muad'Dib's jihad is in full
swing. His warrior legions march from victory to victory. But beneath
the joy of victory there are dangerous undercurrents. Paul, like
nearly every great conqueror, has enemies--those who would betray him
to steal the awesome power he commands. . . . And Paul himself begins
to have doubts: Is the jihad getting out of his control? Has he
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created anarchy? Has he been betrayed by those he loves and trusts the
most? And most of all, he wonders: Am I going mad? At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.

Sidney's Comet
As the struggle against the thinking robots continues, Serena Butler's
forces continue their battle, the Cymeks scheme to regain their lost
power from Omnius, Aurelius Venport and Norma Cenva are on the verge
of a seminal scientific discovery, and Selim Wormrider and his Fremen
outlaws take the first step into becoming the fighters who would
change history. 250,000 first printing.

Death Warmed Over
Heretics of Dune
Only the most desperate colonists dare to make a new home on Hellhole.
Reeling from a recent asteroid impact, tortured with horrific storms,
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tornadoes, hurricanes, earthquakes, and churning volcanic eruptions,
the planet is a dumping ground for undesirables, misfits, and
charlatansbut also a haven for dreamers and independent pioneers.
Against all odds, an exiled general named Adolphus has turned Hellhole
into a place of real opportunity for the desperate colonists who call
the planet their home. While the colonists are hard at work developing
the planet, General Adolphus secretly builds alliances with the
leaders of the other Deep Zone worlds, forming a clandestine coalition
against the tyrannical, fossilized government responsible for their
exile. What no one knows is this: the planet Hellhole, though damaged
and volatile, hides an amazing secret. Deep beneath its surface lies
the remnants of an obliterated alien civilization and the buried
memories of its unrecorded past that, when unearthed, could tear the
galaxy apart. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Sisterhood of Dune
Book Two in the stunning conclusion to Frank Herbert's worldwide
bestselling Dune Chronicles At the end of Frank Herbert's final novel,
Chapterhouse: Dune, a ship carrying a crew of refugees escapes into
the uncharted galaxy, fleeing from a terrifying, mysterious Enemy. The
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fugitives used genetic technology to revive key figures from Dune's
past--including Paul Muad'Dib and Lady Jessica--to use their special
talents to meet the challenges thrown at them. Based directly on Frank
Herbert's final outline, which lay hidden in two safe-deposit boxes
for a decade, Sandworms of Dune will answer the urgent questions Dune
fans have been debating for two decades: the origin of the Honored
Matres, the tantalizing future of the planet Arrakis, the final
revelation of the Kwisatz Haderach, and the resolution to the war
between Man and Machine. This breathtaking new novel in Frank
Herbert's Dune series has enough surprises and plot twists to please
even the most demanding reader. At the Publisher's request, this title
is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.

The Race for God
Who needs Heaven? God, it turns out, lives on the planet Tananius-Ofo
in the distant galaxy 722C12009. And now, after countless millennia,
He's invited us to come visit Him. Not everybody, mind you. Just an
odd assortment of heathens, heretics, pantheists, perverts, and true
believers of every sect and creed-all crammed into a single white
spaceship piloted by a slightly crazed biocomputer. Each pilgrim is
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determined to be the first to reach God and learn His secrets . . . If
they don't all kill each other on the way there.

Sandworms of Dune
Dune and Philosophy
Hunters of Dune and the concluding volume, Sandworms of Dune, bring
together the great story lines and beloved characters in Frank
Herbert's classic Dune universe, ranging from the time of the
Butlerian Jihad to the original Dune series and beyond. Based directly
on Frank Herbert's final outline, which lay hidden in a safe-deposit
box for a decade, these two volumes will finally answer the urgent
questions Dune fans have been debating for two decades. At the end of
Chapterhouse: Dune--Frank Herbert's final novel--a ship carrying the
ghola of Duncan Idaho, Sheeana (a young woman who can control
sandworms), and a crew of various refugees escapes into the uncharted
galaxy, fleeing from the monstrous Honored Matres, dark counterparts
to the Bene Gesserit Sisterhood. The nearly invincible Honored Matres
have swarmed into the known universe, driven from their home by a
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terrifying, mysterious Enemy. As designed by the creative genius of
Frank Herbert, the primary story of Hunters and Sandworms is the
exotic odyssey of Duncan's no-ship as it is forced to elude the
diabolical traps set by the ferocious, unknown Enemy. To strengthen
their forces, the fugitives have used genetic technology from Scytale,
the last Tleilaxu Master, to revive key figures from Dune's
past—including Paul Muad'Dib and his beloved Chani, Lady Jessica,
Stilgar, Thufir Hawat, and even Dr. Wellington Yueh. Each of these
characters will use their special talents to meet the challenges
thrown at them. Failure is unthinkable--not only is their survival at
stake, but they hold the fate of the entire human race in their hands.
At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Dreamer of Dune
An all-new Tale of the Great Schools of Dune -- written to accompany
Navigators of Dune by the same authors (Tor, September 2016). At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
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Dune
A Chorus of Fire is the second installment of the Sorcerer's Song
fantasy adventure series from Brian D. Anderson, bestselling author of
The Godling Chronicles and Dragonvein. A shadow has moved across
Lamoria. Whispers of the coming conflict are growing louder; the enemy
becoming bolder. Belkar’s reach has extended far into the heart of
Ralmarstad and war now seems inevitable. Mariyah, clinging to the hope
of one day being reunited with Lem, struggles to attain the power she
will need to make the world safe again. But a power like this is not
easily acquired and will test the limits of her mind and body. She
will need to look deep inside herself to find the strength to achieve
what even the Thaumas of old could not. Lem continues his descent into
darkness, serving a man he does not trust in the name of a faith which
is not his own. Only Shemi keeps his heart from succumbing to despair,
along with the knowledge that he has finally found Mariyah. But Lem is
convinced she is being held against her will, and compelled to do the
bidding of her captors. He is determined to free her, regardless the
cost. Their separate roads are leading them to the same destination.
And once they arrive they will have to confront more than the power of
Belkar. They will have to face themselves and what Lamoria has forced
them to become. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
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without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Dune: The Machine Crusade
The exciting first book in a new Dunetrilogy It is 83 years after the
last of the thinking machines were destroyed in the Battle of Corrin,
after Faykan Butler established himself as the first Emperor of a new
imperium. War hero Vorian Atreides has turned his back on Salusa
Secundus, flying off to parts unknown. Abulurd Harkonnen, convicted of
cowardice, was sent away to live on gloomy Lankiveil, and his
descendants continue to blame Vor for the downfall of their fortunes.
Raquella Berto-Anirul has formed the Bene Gesserit School as the first
Reverend Mother. Descendants of Aurelius Venport and Norma Cenva have
built a powerful transportation company using mutated Navigators who
fly "spacefolder ships". Gilbertus Albans has established a school on
bucolic Lampadas teaching humans to become Mentats. Even so, decades
after the defeat of the thinking machines, anti-technology fervor
continues to sweep across the human-settled planets, with powerful
fanatical groups imposing violent purges… 'Frank Herbert would surely
be delighted and proud of this continuation of his vision' DEAN KOONTZ
'In a word, satisfying; all DUNE fans will want to investigate,
newcomers will be tempted it should promote fresh interest in the
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magnificent original series' Kirkus 'The attendant excitement and
myriad revelations not only make this a terrific read in its own right
but will inspire readers to turn, or return, to its great predecessor'
Publishers Weekly

Dune Messiah
Frank Herbert's Final Novel in the Magnificent Dune Chronicles--the
Bestselling Science Fiction Adventure of All Time The desert planet
Arrakis, called Dune, has been destroyed. The remnants of the Old
Empire have been consumed by the violent matriarchal cult known as the
Honored Matres. Only one faction remains a viable threat to their
total conquest--the Bene Gesserit, heirs to Dune's power. Under the
leadership of Mother Superior Darwi Odrade, the Bene Gesserit have
colonized a green world on the planet Chapterhouse and are turning it
into a desert, mile by scorched mile. And once they've mastered
breeding sandworms, the Sisterhood will control the production of the
greatest commodity in the known galaxy--the spice melange. But their
true weapon remains a man who has lived countless lifetimes--a man who
served under the God Emperor Paul Muad'Dib.
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Dune
Fremen Justice
From author Frank Herbert, creator of the Dune series, comes this
classic science fiction of a sadistic experiment created by a
interstellar civilization THE DOSADI EXPERIMENT Beyond the God Wall
Generations of a tormented human-alien people, caged on a toxic
planet, conditioned by constant hunger and war-this is the Dosadi
Experiment, and it has succeeded too well. For the Dosadi have bred
for Vengeance as well as cunning, and they have learned how to pass
through the shimmering God Wall to exact their dreadful revenge on the
Universe that created them . . . At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.

Paul of Dune
Fifteen thousand years after Leto II's death, the remnants of the Bene
Gesserit contend with the ruthless leaders of an alien culture to
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forge a new civilization and preserve the best of the Old Empire

Sandworm
More information to be announced soon on this forthcoming title from
Penguin USA

Hunters of Dune
Frank Herbert'sDune is the biggest-selling science fiction story of
all time; the original book and its numerous sequels have transported
millions of readers into the alternate reality of the Duniverse.Dune
and Philosophy raises intriguing questions about the Duniverse in ways
that will be instantly meaningful to fans. Those well-known
characters--Paul Atreides, Baron Harkkonen, Duncan Idaho, Stilgar, the
Bene Gesserit witches--come alive again in this fearless philosophical
probing of some of life's most basic questions. Dune presents us with
a vast world in which fanaticism is merciless and history is made by
the interplay of ruthless conspiracies. Computers have long been
outlawed, so that the abilities of human beings are developed to an
almost supernatural level. The intergalactic empire controlled by a
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privileged aristocracy raises all the old questions of human
interaction in a strange yet weirdly familiar setting. Do secret
conspiracies direct the future course of human political evolution?
Can manipulation of the gene pool create a godlike individual? Are
strife and bloodshed essential to progress? Can we know so much about
the future that we lose the power to make a difference? Does reliance
on valuable resources--such as "spice," oil, and water--place us at
the mercy of those who can destroy those resources? When gholas are
reconstructed from the cells of dead people and given those people's
memories, is the ghola the dead person resurrected? Can the
exploitation of religion for political ends be reduced to a technique?
Philosophers who are fans ofDune will trek through the desert of the
Duniverse seeing answers to these and other questions.

Eon
For centuries the slobs that inhabit the Earth have been rocketing
their refuse into the galaxy, carelessly littering the cosmos with
trash. Now the universe is striking back. An immense comet of garbage
has been sighted on a collision course with Earth! Only one man, a
human discard, lowly government worker who dreams of becoming a Space
Patrol Captain, the unheroic, imperfect Sidney Malloy CA stop it.
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Dune: The Duke of Caladan
Kevin J. Anderson's sequel to Spine of The Dragon brings bitter
rivalry and blood feud—that might be the downfall of the human
kingdoms. Two continents at war, the Three Kingdoms and Ishara, have
been in conflict for a thousand years. But when an outside threat
arises—the reawakening of a powerful ancient race that wants to remake
the world—the two warring nations must somehow set aside generations
of hatred to form an alliance against a far more deadly enemy. Book
One awakened the great dragon, and set the kingdoms at each other’s
throats. In Book Two, Vengewar, the Three Kingdoms are shattering
under pressure from an inexperienced new King who is being led by an
ambitious regent to ignore the threat of the Wreths, in favor of a
Vengewar with Ishara. His brother and uncle can see only the danger of
the Older Race. In Ishara, the queen lies in a coma, while an
ambitious priest seizes power. But he has neither the training nor the
talent to rule a nation— or even a city. Ishara is in deadly peril,
and the Wreths have not even appeared on their continent. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

Page 14/28

Read Book Sandworms Of Dune
The Dosadi Experiment
Originally published in hardcover in 2019 by Doubleday.

Children of Dune
Including never-before-published chapters from Dune and Dune Messiah,
original stories, and a new short novel by Brian Herbert and Kevin J.
Anderson Frank Herbert's Dune is widely known as the science fiction
equivalent of The Lord of the Rings, and The Road to Dune is a
companion work comparable to The Silmarillion, shedding light on and
following the remarkable development of the bestselling science
fiction novel of all time. Herein, the world's millions of Dune fans
can now read---at long last---the unpublished chapters and scenes from
Dune and Dune Messiah. The Road to Dune also includes the original
correspondence between Frank Herbert and famed editor John W.
Campbell, Jr.; excerpts from Herbert's correspondence during his yearslong struggle to get his innovative work published; and the article
"They Stopped the Moving Sands," Herbert's original inspiration for
Dune. The Road to Dune features newly discovered papers and
manuscripts of Frank Herbert, and also "Spice Planet," an original
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sixty-thousand-word short novel by Brian Herbert and Kevin J.
Anderson, based on a detailed outline left by Frank Herbert. The Road
to Dune is a treasure trove of essays, articles, and fiction that
every reader of Dune will want to add to their shelf. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

Rogue in Space
On the peanut-shaped planetoid of Ut, a 150-million-year-old computer
named Mamacita rules with dictatorial control. Her every whim is a
steadfast rule, and no command is stronger than the ban of Sudanna,
the wind that sweeps across Ut spreading the liberating sounds of
music. Hiley OIV is one of Ut's most conscientious inhabitants, a man
so afraid of losing his head (utpeople have very precarious necks)
that a Bad Thought almost never enters his mind. But now his teenage
daughter has fallen in love with Prussirian BBD-Ut's most notorious
outlaw-a man who has broken Mamacita's cardinal rule: he makes music.

A Wreath of Stars
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Leto II, God Emperor of Dune, trades his humanity for immortality and
desperately attempts to save humankind, in spite of a rising rebellion
led by Siona who is unaware of her own destined role in preserving the
future.

Off the Cuff
A biography of the science fiction writer, presented by his son,
describes Herbert's childhood in Tacoma, Washington, his early years
as a reporter and editor, his military service, and his struggles to
become published.

The Dune Encyclopedia
Book Three in the Magnificent Dune Chronicles--the Bestselling Science
Fiction Adventure of All Time The Children of Dune are twin siblings
Leto and Ghanima Atreides, whose father, the Emperor Paul Muad'Dib,
disappeared in the desert wastelands of Arrakis nine years ago. Like
their father, the twins possess supernormal abilities--making them
valuable to their manipulative aunt Alia, who rules the Empire in the
name of House Atreides. Facing treason and rebellion on two fronts,
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Alia's rule is not absolute. The displaced House Corrino is plotting
to regain the throne while the fanatical Fremen are being provoked
into open revolt by the enigmatic figure known only as The Preacher.
Alia believes that by obtaining the secrets of the twins' prophetic
visions, she can maintain control over her dynasty. But Leto and
Ghanima have their own plans for their visions--and their destinies.

Gusanos de arena de Dune
A bizarre discovery inside a hollow asteroid-spaceship triggers a
worldwide war that results in the utter destruction of all human life,
except for those inside the spaceship. Reissue.

The Road to Dune
"First published in the United States of America by Chilton Books
1965"--Title page verso.

The Little Green Book of Chairman Rahma
New York Times bestselling author Kevin J. Anderson triumphantly
Page 18/28

Read Book Sandworms Of Dune
returns to epic fantasy with the Wake the Dragon series. Spine of the
Dragon is a politically charged adventure of swords, sorcery,
vengeance, and the rise of sleeping giants. Two continents at war, the
Three Kingdoms and Ishara, are divided by past bloodshed. When an
outside threat arises—the reawakening of a powerful ancient race that
wants to remake the world—the two warring nations must somehow set
aside generational hatreds and form an alliance to fight their true
enemy. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Chapterhouse: Dune
Brian Herbert and Kevin J. Anderson's Navigators of Dune is the
climactic finale of the Great Schools of Dune trilogy, set 10,000
years before Frank Herbert's classic Dune. The story line tells the
origins of the Bene Gesserit Sisterhood and its breeding program, the
human-computer Mentats, and the Navigators (the Spacing Guild), as
well as a crucial battle for the future of the human race, in which
reason faces off against fanaticism. These events have far-reaching
consequences that will set the stage for Dune, millennia later. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
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Soul Catcher
Follows the adventures of Paul Atreides, the son of a betrayed duke
given up for dead on a treacherous desert planet and adopted by its
fierce, nomadic people, who help him unravel his most unexpected
destiny.

Spine of the Dragon
Book Five in the Magnificent Dune Chronicles--the Bestselling Science
Fiction Adventure of All Time Leto Atreides, the God Emperor of Dune,
is dead. In the fifteen hundred years since his passing, the Empire
has fallen into ruin. The great Scattering saw millions abandon the
crumbling civilization and spread out beyond the reaches of known
space. The planet Arrakis--now called Rakis--has reverted to its
desert climate, and its great sandworms are dying. Now the Lost Ones
are returning home in pursuit of power. And as these factions vie for
control over the remnants of the Empire, a girl named Sheeana rises to
prominence in the wastelands of Rakis, sending religious fervor
throughout the galaxy. For she possesses the abilities of the Fremen
sandriders--fulfilling a prophecy foretold by the late God Emperor.
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Navigators of Dune
"A darkly funny, wonderfully original detective tale."--Kelley
Armstrong Single Dead Detective Seeks Clue Ever since the Big Uneasy
unleashed vampires, werewolves, and other undead denizens on the
world, it's been hell being a detective--especially for zombie P.I.
Dan Chambeaux. Taking on the creepiest of cases in the Unnatural
Quarter with a human lawyer for a partner and a ghost for a
girlfriend, Chambeaux redefines "dead on arrival." But just because he
was murdered doesn't mean he'd leave his clients in the lurch.
Besides, zombies are so good at lurching. Now he's back from the dead
and back in business--with a caseload that's downright unnatural. A
resurrected mummy is suing the museum that put him on display. Two
witches, victims of a curse gone terribly wrong, seek restitution from
a publisher for not using "spell check" on its magical tomes. And he's
got to figure out a very personal question--Who killed him? For Dan
Chambeaux, it's all in a day's work. (Still, does everybody have to
call him "Shamble"?) Funny, fresh, and irresistible, this cadaverous
caper puts the P.I. in R.I.P. . ..with a vengeance. "Wickedly funny,
deviously twisted and enormously satisfying. This is a big juicy bite
of zombie goodness. Two decaying thumbs up!"--Jonathan Maberry
"Anderson has become the literary equivalent of Quentin Tarantino in
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the fantasy adventure genre."--The Daily Rotation "An unpredictable
walk on the weird side. Prepare to be entertained." --Charlaine Harris

Vengewar
Katsuk, a militant Native American student, kidnaps 13-year-old David
Marshall-the son of the US Undersecretary of State. The two flee into
the deepest wilds of the Pacific Northwest, where they must survive
together as teams of hunters try to track them. David begins to feel a
growing bond of respect for his captor, even as he struggles to
escape. What the boy does not know, however, is that he has been
chosen as an innocent from the white world for an ancient sacrifice of
vengeance. And Katsuk may be divinely inspired . . . or simply insane.

Sudanna, Sudanna
After solving the environmental problems of the United States,
dictator Chairman Rahma must fight off new weapons being deployed by
the corporations and deal with unsettling reports of mutants in the
new novel from the author of Hellhole. 25,000 first printing.
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Dune: Red Plague
He had no name, no language, no friends. He had not been born and he
could not multiply. He had just 'Happened' - an accidental combination
of atoms that could think and learn and do a lot of incredible things.
He had floated free in space for billions of years, for all he knew he
was the only living thing in the Universe. So when he met three human
beings wrangling and bickering in their funny-looking space ship, his
whole life changed. Because he suddenly knew that he could make them
do anything he wanted.

The Unborn
Book Two in the Magnificent Dune Chronicles--the Bestselling Science
Fiction Adventure of All Time Dune Messiah continues the story of Paul
Atreides, better known--and feared--as the man christened Muad'Dib. As
Emperor of the known universe, he possesses more power than a single
man was ever meant to wield. Worshipped as a religious icon by the
fanatical Fremen, Paul faces the enmity of the political houses he
displaced when he assumed the throne--and a conspiracy conducted
within his own sphere of influence. And even as House Atreides begins
Page 23/28

Read Book Sandworms Of Dune
to crumble around him from the machinations of his enemies, the true
threat to Paul comes to his lover, Chani, and the unborn heir to his
family's dynasty

God Emperor of Dune
Thornton's Planet is an anti-neutrino planet detected on its approach
to Earth. It can be seen only through the newly developed magniluct
lenses and its arrival causes a wave of panic. When its course carries
it past the earth, interest in Thornton's Planet wanes. Then comes
news from the African state of Barandi. Miners wearing magniluct
lenses have seen ghosts in the mine passages. The visit of Thornton's
Planet has had effects on Earth further-ranging than anyone could have
imagined¿

Hellhole
This new Dune trilogy focuses on the beloved core characters of Frank
Herbert's classic novel Dune, the world's bestselling science-fiction
book. Leto Atreides, Duke of Caladan and father of the Muad'Dib. While
all know of his fall and the rise of his son, little is known about
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the quiet ruler of Caladan and his partner Jessica. Or how a Duke of
an inconsequential planet earned an emperor's favour, the ire of House
Harkonnen, and set himself on a collision course with his own death.
This is the story. Through patience and loyalty, Leto serves the
Golden Lion Throne. Where other scheme, the Duke of Caladan acts. But
Leto's powerful enemies are starting to feel that he is rising beyond
his station, and House Atreides rises too high. With unseen enemies
circling, Leto must decide if the twin burdens of duty and honour are
worth the price of his life, family and love.

Man of Two Worlds
A futuristic mystery from the New York Times Bestselling author of
over a dozen books in the DUNE series. In the summer of 2097, Riggio
wakes up with amnesia--and his lover dead in their bed. A knife sticks
out of the center of her chest, and her blood stains the sheets of the
hotel bed. He doesn't know who did it or why; he has only some vague
memories of the attack. He recalls her blood curdling screams, her
final gasps, and the terror in her eyes. She had recognized the
murderer, no doubt, the man in shadows who had stood over their bed.
Riggio tries to place the man and the time of the murder, but the
events in his memory are sketches at best. Driving an escape car he
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doesn't remember acquiring and running from a past he fears, Riggio
only knows one thing for sure: Someone is chasing him, and they are
getting closer.
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